Inter-department Correspondence

AT,

McGILL UNIVERSITY K\‘:5

Comptroller's Office.

COPY FOR DR. PENFIELD. A/
pl'o Ce Fo Martin, 3lst
Dean of Faculty of Medicine, July,

Dear Dr. Martin,

I wish to advise you that I received today
from Mre A.Aes Hodgson the following cheques:i-

Jean Reford eseccesecs *10.000&00
Mary F. Hodgson «ce 10,000.00
AKe HOdgﬂon essesve 5.000.00

Mr. Hodgson states that these cheques are
are sent in fulfilment of a promise made to you,
and that,as far as the public is concerned, these
gifts are strictly anonymous, and to be used for
the Department of Neurology. Might I ask it
these gifts are to be considered as an endowment ,
or if the capital sum is to be spent for purposes
&f the maintenance of the Department of Neurologye

Yours very truly,

Comptrollere.

WB/PFM



